
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Memo 
 

 
 

 

TO : STAFF AND STUDENTS  

 

DATE :  09 MAY 2024 

 

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT OF ACTING VICE-CHANCELLOR & PRINCIPAL 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Following the recent suspension of some officials within the University, Prof Nokuthula Sibiya 

will assume the role of Acting Vice-Chancellor & Principal. This appointment is effective 

immediately and will remain in place until further notice. 

 

Prof Sibiya brings with her a wealth of experience and expertise in academia and leadership. 

I have full confidence in her ability to provide effective leadership during this transitional 

period.  

 

I kindly request your support and cooperation as we work together to ensure the continued 

success and stability of our institution. 
 

 

Kind regards, 

 

____________________       

PROF LR VAN STADEN         

ADMINISTRATOR: MUT 


